GJHS SCHOLARSHIP BULLETIN #23
Grade

Merit
Need

Min
SAT

Min
ACT

Min
GPA

Scholarship Name
Technology
Addiction
Awareness
Scholarship

Due Date
01/30/17

Focus

Amount

The College
Scholarship

12/01/16

$1,000

Help make your
school more fair.

09/30/16

$1,000

The Youth
Forward
Scholarship

12/01/16

$1,500

Story of the Year
Scholarship

12/31/16

$3,000

$1,000

Other Information
Available to high school,
undergraduate or graduate students.
You must be U.S. citizen or legal
resident and submit a short message
about technology addiction to qualify
for this award.
The College Scholarship is available
to students enrolled at an accredited
high school, college or university. You
must have a minimum 2.8 GPA and
submit a 500-700 word essay to
qualify for this award. The essay
should detail how you are driven to
innovate, how you plan to influence
progress on any level in any space or
how you have already affected
positive change with creative thinking.
lambergoodnow.com/scholarships/
Spotting hidden inequalities in your
school and making it more fair is hard,
we totally get that. But we can help
you! Sign up through the website and
enter to win a $1,000 scholarship.
Open to current high school and
college students. You must submit an
essay of no more than 500 words on
your commitment to volunteerism in
order to be considered for this award.
Open to students who are residents of
the U.S. You must submit an original
story of between 1,000 and 10,000
words in one of the following

The Association
for Women in
Mathematics
(AWM) Essay
Contest

01/31/17

Varies

“No Essay”
Scholarships

09/30/16

Up to
2,000

ScholarshipPoints
Scholarship

09/15/16

$10,000

Polk State College

Feb 1Mar 15
annually

categories: Diversity, Historical
Fiction, Fantasy, Horror/Suspense or
Teens by Teens in order to be
considered for this award.
Your essay must be primarily based
on an interview with a woman
currently working in a mathematical
career and be approximately 500 to
1000 words in length. The winning
essays will be posted on the AWM
web page and the grand prize winner
will have his or her essay published in
the AWM Newsletter.
Niche is a leader in college reviews
and rankings with more than 500,000
student reviews on more than 7,000
schools. Niche awards a $2,000 "No
Essay" Scholarship every month that
is open to all high school and college
students and those planning to enroll
in the next 12 months.
ScholarshipPoints will award a
$10,000 scholarship to one lucky
member. All you have to do to
become eligible is become a
ScholarshipPoints member and log in.
It's simple, fun, and completely free
For more info visit:
http://foundation.polk.edu/foundationscholarships/

George S. and
TBA
Stella M. Knight
Essay Contest

$2,000

Open to high school students. You
must submit an 800 - 1200 word
essay discussing an event, person,
philosophy, or ideal associated
with the American Revolution, the
Declaration of Independence, or
the framing of the United States
Constitution. Essays will be
judged on historical accuracy,
clarity of thought, organization
and proven topic, grammar and
spelling, and documentation.

